FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH

Rev. Nathan Brooks, Pastor

May 27, 2018 ~ 10:45 a.m.

Welcome/Invocation/Lord's Prayer James Malone

Call to Worship "God of All" Kingdom Kids

Soloist: Maran Nicholson

Hymns "Mighty Is Our God" #48

"Great Is Thy Faithfulness" #139 "The Love of God" #157

(vv. 1&3)

Offering

Gloria Patri* #812

Morning Prayer

Anthem "Help Me Listen" Kingdom Kids

Soloist: Mylee Manuel

Scripture Reading Matthew 5:27-30

Message "Looking to Lust" Nathan Brooks

Closing Hymn* "Change My Heart, O God" #654

Benediction*

Postlude*

* You are invited to stand if able

^{**} The kneeling rails at the front of the sanctuary are open throughout the service for prayer. **

This Week's Calendar

Today May 27	9:00 a.m 9:30 a.m 10:30 a.m	Kingdom Kids Children's Ministries Meeting Sunday School Prayer in Nathan's office Morning Worship			
Tuesday May 29		Cottage Prayer GroupLadies Bible Study			
Wednesday May 30	9:00 a.m	Bible Study			
Thursday May 31	6:30 p.m	Softball Game			
Next Week's Scripture 1 Corinthians 6:9-20					
Birthdays This Week					
	May 29 May 30 June 1 June 2	Betty Sullivan			

If you are interested in becoming a member of First Baptist Church or if you have questions about what membership means, please feel free to contact Pastor Nathan or one of the Deacons. We would be happy to talk and pray with you.

^{***} If you have any pictures from FBC events and ministries, please send them to Carolyn Burgess to be included in the morning slideshow. ***

Next Week's Volunteers - June 3

PrayerSound System					
Children's Worship					
Nursery	Open but unstaffed				
June Volunteers					
Deacon of the Month	Cheri Graf				
Trustee of the Month	Kathy Ham				
Usher of the Month	TRD				

If you are unable to work on your scheduled week, PLEASE find someone to take your place!

FBC sermons are available online. Visit our church website, fbcbloom.org, and click on "Featured Media." Or scan this QR code with your smart phone to go directly to the Featured Media page. From there you may select Sermons, Newsletters or Bulletins.



A Look at Last Week Attendance 58 Sunday School 58 Morning Worship Service 122 Last Week's Giving \$4,980.75 Food Pantry \$100.00 Year to Date Giving \$108,262.45 Budget Requirement \$98,525.60 Net Income \$9,736.85



Welcome to worship! If you are a first-time guest, we have a small gift for you; please just ask. We invite all worshipers to sign the black book to help us better minister to you. If you'd like a prayer request announced, please use an orange card

from your pew and place it in the offering plate. Guests, your presence is a gift to us; please feel no pressure to participate in the offering.

New prayer requests from last week, May 20

Carroll Carter (James Foxworthy)

Mary Kent (moving to Georgia)					
Indian Creek Camp Season					
Foster care children and families The family of Dean Scott (Cheri Campbell's daughter-in-law's uncle)					

Summer Special Music

As the season for the choir ensembles winds down it is once again time again for special music in the worship service! All musicians are invited to share your talents with music that adds to meaningful worship. There is a sign-up sheet on the bulletin board in the Choir room. Alternatively, you may contact Younkyung Kim, Brenda Flanagin, or Steve Clark.

Graduation and Open House – Kelsey Moody

Please come celebrate with Kelsey today from 2:00 - 6:00pm at the Moody's (4291 N State Road 157). Everyone is welcome!

Wednesday Morning Bible Study

Starting next Wednesday, May 30, the Wednesday Morning Bible Study will be meeting in a **new location**, upstairs in the church narthex/lobby area. We will still gather at 9:00 a.m. This would be a great time to jump in if you haven't joined us yet. We are midway through Mark, Chapter 4. All are welcome!

Softball!!!

Our first softball game of the season is NEXT Thursday, May 31 @ 6:30. Come on out and support your FBC team!

Volunteer(s) Needed in the Church Office

The church office is in need of a volunteer (or two; or three) to fill in for Brenda on July 11-13 while she is out of the office. If you are able to help out any of those day, please let Brenda know. Training will be provided if necessary.